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 Maths – Finishing our Addition and 
Subtraction topic focusing on the formal 
column methods with 4-digit numbers. 

 Geography – Continuing with our topic - 
Rivers and the Water Cycle 

 Science – Finishing our topic on habitats 

 Art –Pen and watercolour painting linked 
to The Wind in the Willows 

 PE - Tag Rugby and Dance (Charleston) 

 Computing - Internet Safety  

 English – Understanding the features of 
discussion writing 

 LOtC - Field studies around the river topic 

 PSHE – Finishing our current topic - Being 
Me in My World  

 French - My family 

 Music – learning to sing Mamma Mia and 
playing along on xylophones 

 
 
  
 
 

 

What are we Learning? 

River Study - Change of Date – Tuesday 17th October 

Suitable Clothing for LOtC Activities 

As the weather has now changed, please could the 

children come in to school each week, with suitable 

LOtC clothing – such as wellington boots and tracksuit 

bottoms.  Please ensure they are placed in a named 

bag.  Thank You. 

 

Water Cycles 

As part of our River Topic, the 

children really enjoyed making and 

observing water cycles.   

 

 

Feeling Good Week 

Year 4 enjoyed various activities liked to 

our Feeling Good Week. 

 

 
 


